

## John Middleton Media Center

Dear Middleton families,

Please mark your calendars for our annual school book fair which will be held from September 29-October 6.

Students will preview the book fair through videos and promotional materials the week before the fair during their library class. Please look out for a flier that will be sent home with each child.

Beginning on September 29, students have the opportunity to purchase from the book fair during the school day. Second through fifth graders may only purchase during their library class time. First graders may purchase any day from October 2-5 during their morning meeting time. All students can also purchase after school that week either with an adult family member or with a SPACE supervisor. If you are sending your child with money, please send cash and please send 10% extra for tax.

The fair will also be open during all conference times on October 5 and October 6.

Families can also shop the fair online. Please look for the link on the district website.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at bglaser@sd735.org.

Thank you for supporting our school and the joy of reading!

Beth Glaser Library Media Specialist bglaser@sd735.org